
From: Ellen Angel
To: Penny Thompson
Cc: Shelly Lizotte
Subject: RE: Police Station Design Development Package
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 3:53:04 PM

Hi Penny,
We will have a lot of information for you on Thursday, for Friday’s meeting and Councilor Bagley.  I
have a medical procedure next Monday morning and cannot come to Caribou and can only probably
zoom in.  I can also check with Rob and see if he can join by zoom.
The mechanical electrical and structural engineers have all just begun to work on what they had
halted a  month ago when we re-worked the plans.
Not sure what else there is to say.
Ellen
 
 
 
From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:26 AM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>; Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Subject: FW: Police Station Design Development Package

 
Good morning –
 
Please let me know how to answer this.
 
I am tied up in interviews for our open Code Enforcement position until after 3pm but would love to
get back to Councilor Bagley today if possible.
 
Thank you.
 
Penny Thompson
City Manager
City of Caribou Maine
(207) 493 – 5961 (direct line)
pthompson@cariboumaine.org

 
 
 
 
From: Dan Bagley <dbagley@cariboumaine.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:08 AM
To: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Cc: Tamara Lovewell <tlovewell@cariboumaine.org>; Jody Smith <jody.smith@cariboumaine.org>;
Courtney Boma <cboma@cariboumaine.org>; Joan Theriault <joan.theriault@cariboumaine.org>;
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Jennifer Kelley <jkelley@cariboumaine.org>; Paul Watson <pwatson@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: Police Station Design Development Package

 
Hi Penny - have you and/or members of the Public Safety Committee received the architect's
Design Development Package?  If I recall correctly, the architect committed to having the
package to us by 3 Feb 25.  If so, would you please forward to the rest of Council for review?  If
not, would you ask the architect when we can expect to receive the complete package?
 
If the package has been delivered and has been determined to be complete per the contractual
requirements, I request that we place an item on the 10 Feb 25 meeting agenda for discussion
and approval, and that the architect be requested to attend the meeting in person to answer
any questions we might have.
 
Thank you very much,
 
Dan Bagley
Caribou City Council
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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